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Ref: FOI/CAD/ID 3108  

Please reply to: 
FOI Administrator 

Trust Management 
Maidstone Hospital 

Hermitage Lane 
Maidstone  

Kent  
ME16 9QQ 

Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 
09 September 2016 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Cow’s milk protein Allergy 
(CMPA). 
 
1)     Does your organisation use any guidelines when prescribing specialised 
infant formula for cow’s milk protein allergy (CMPA)? 
 
2)     If yes, please provide a link to, or a copy of the guidelines referenced by 
your organisation. 
 
3)     Please can you confirm whether we are permitted to reuse any 
information provided under the Open Government Licence?   
 
It is usually a clinical decision which will follow CMPA national guidelines. 
The usual concept is to start hydrolysed formulae first and if that does not 
work then amino acid based formulae are used. 
If the child had severe allergy to CMP then amino acid based formulae are 
prescribed 
 
Further to your request to re-use the following documents, published on the 
Trust website, under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 
2005, the Trust is pleased to grant permission subject to the following 
condition as permitted under Section 12(1) of the regulation. 
 
That no fee shall be charged for access to the information provided or that you 
clearly state the information may be accessed free of charge from the Trust 
website http://www.mtw.nhs.uk/ 
If you have any queries about this letter please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 


